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SUMMARY 
With 7+ years of experience as an iOS mobile application developer, I have 
successfully delivered a wide range of apps, working closely with clients to 
meet their specific needs. My expertise includes UIKit (7 years), SwiftUI (4 
years), Xcode (7 years), and Object-Oriented Programming (OOP). I am proficient 
in building robust, scalable, and user-friendly applications from the ground up, 
handling everything from concept development to final deployment. I specialize 
in creating smooth, responsive UIs using both UIKit and SwiftUI, while also 
ensuring efficient app performance and seamless integration of new features. 

SKILLS 
Language:- Swift, Objective-C. 

UI-Framework:- SwiftUI, UIKit. 

Framework:- Foundation, Core Data, AVFoundation, Core Location, MapKit, 
StoreKit, Push Notifications (UserNotifications) and Core Bluetooth. 

SDKs:- Firebase SDK, Alamofire, Mapbox SDK, Google Maps SDK, Facebook SDK, 
Stripe SDK, Crashlytics (Firebase), OneSignal SDK, Lottie SDK, Twilio SDK, 
RevenueCat SDK, Zendesk SDK, Amplitude SDK, Intercom and RxSwift.  

Tools:- XCODE, VS-Code. 

Architecture:- MVVM, MVC. 

Version Control:- GIT. 

EXPERIENCE 

iOS Application Developer (7 years of experience ) 
April 2019 - PRESENT 

Projects 
 
Mr.Arthur - Parental control application. (May 2021 – Till Date) 

• Parental control application. 

• iPhone application, user can track his/her children screen time. 

• Features: Family control, Screen time tracking, Intercom. 

• Skills: SwiftUI, Swift, Family control, Intercom SDK, Appsflyer, Push 
notifications. 

• App Store link: https://apps.apple.com/fr/app/mr-arthur-parental-control-app/ 

id6443722754 

 



 
Elite-Fit 

• Fitness Application and iOS SDK 

• iPhone application for fitness exercise and SDK for integration fitness 
tracking 

feature in third party application. 

• Features: Midea Pipe, YT player. 

• Skills: Objective-C, Swift, YT Player Sdk. 

 
Domtm 

• iPhone application, user can see nearby places and review about it, can give 

review, suggestion about places, view places on map, get direction. 

• Features: Social login, Map Box. 

• Skills:SwiftUI, Swift, MapBox SDK integration. 

 

 
Cubitt - Smart watch, smart weight scale and kitchen scale. 

• iPhone and Android application of fitness domain, user can connect Cubitt 
smart 

watch, smart weight scale and kitchen scale, track diet and fitness record. 

• Features: Health tracking, Diet, Fitness, Health weekly report, Push 
notification. 

• Skills: Flutter, XCode, Android Studio, IDOO Smart SDK integration, Bluetooth 

integration. 
 
 
Pamper Club - Review application of users nearby by places. 

• Review application of users nearby by places. 

• iPhone applications for business users add their business details, end users 
can see discounts available near them and give reviews to places where they can 
visit. 

• Features: Social login, find a deal near you, claim a deal, show up your 
appointment. 

• Skills: Flutter, Android Studio, Google Map. 

• App Store link: https://apps.apple.com/us/genre/ios/id36 

 
Kweelo 

• POS application for store like: Restaurant, Retail, Services Application is 
used for 

sales, inventory management, reports, Product CRUD operations, etc. 

• Features: Offline mode, Star mPop printer integration, Star mPop Cash drawer 

integration. 

 

https://apps.apple.com/us/genre/ios/id36


• Skills: Swift, xcode, Sdk integration, Bluetooth integration. 

 
Enviro-Clean - Trash Management 

• This application is used by organization for managing employees and jobs 

assigned to them. 

• Features: FCM notification, Geo fencing, User job submission verification. 

• Skills: Swift, Xcode, Razor payment gateway integration. 

 
PoketCash - Ecommerce application 

• This application is used as an e-commerce platform like paytm. 

• Features: Bill payments, shopping. 

• Skills: Swift, Xcode, FCM, Social Login, Map kit, Geo Fencing. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

EDUCATION 

GLS University— MScIT 
MONTH 2017 - MONTH 2019, Ahmedabad 
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